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LIMITED WARRANTY 

 
 
All Chilton Trailer products are guaranteed against defective workmanship and 
materials for a period of 1 year, beginning with delivery to the original user/purchaser.   
An Original User/Purchaser is defined as the first legal owner of a trailer other than an 
authorized Chilton dealer.  Free extended coverage for an additional 1 year (total of 2 
years) is available if you register your warranty card within 30 days of the purchase of 
your trailer. Complete your trailer registration using the online form at 
www.chiltontrailers.com/warranty-registration or mail the completed paper card via 
regular U.S. mail to:    
 

Chilton Trailers Manufacturing 
101 East Chestnut Street 

Chilton, WI  53014 
 
This limited warranty terminates immediately if you transfer or sell your trailer. 
 
This limited warranty does not cover routine maintenance and is void if the defective 
part resulted from abuse, overloading, improper installation, environmental damage 
(such as road hazards, salt, tree sap, or chemicals), automobile accident, misuse, or 
and act of God (such as wind, lightening, hail or flood).   
 
Warranty of component parts such as axles, tires, lights, plywood, etc. will be issued by 
the respective manufacturer. 
 
This warranty is limited, at our option, to repair or replace any defective parts at a site 
designated by Chilton Trailers Manufacturing.  All warranty claims must be submitted to 
Chilton Trailers Manufacturing in writing.  Once granted, all parts either manufactured or 
purchased must be returned to Chilton Trailers Manufacturing freight prepaid for 
examination. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.chiltontrailers.com/warranty-registration
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REPORTING SAFETY DEFECTS 
 
If you believe that your vehicle has a defect that could cause a crash or could cause 
injury or death, you should immediately inform the National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration (NHTSA) in addition to notifying Chilton Trailers Manufacturing, 101 E. 
Chestnut Street, Chilton, WI  53014.  Telephone 920-849-2221 
 
If NHTSA receives similar complaints, it may open an investigation, and if it finds that a 
safety defect exists in a group of vehicles, it may order a recall and remedy campaign. 
However, NHTSA cannot become involved in individual problems between you, your 
dealer, or Chilton Trailers Manufacturing. 
 
To contact NHTSA, you may either call the Vehicle Safety Hotline toll-free at 1-888-327-
4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153), go to www.nhtsa.gov/report-a-safety-problem; or write to: 
Administrator, NHTSA, 1200 New Jersey Avenue SE., West Building, Washington, DC 
20590. You can also obtain other information about motor vehicle safety from 
www.nhtsa.gov. 

http://www.nhtsa.gov/report-a-safety-problem
http://www.nhtsa.gov/

